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MINUTES FOR BOARD OF ALDERMEN MEETING – SPECIAL MEETING 

November 17
th

, 2011 

6:00 PM 

 

 

The following elected officials were present:  Mayor Coleman, Alderman Beaty, Alderman Friday, Alderman 

Huggins, and Alderman Martin.  Alderman Withers was absent. 

 

The following staff members were present:  Ed Munn, Interim Town Manager; Maria Stroupe, Administrative 

Services Director; and Bill Trudnak, Public Works Director.   

  

The Mayor called the meeting to order at 6:00 pm.   

 

Mayor Coleman opened with the Invocation and the Pledge of Allegiance to the Flag.   

 

The purpose of the special meeting was to interview engineering firms that had responded to the Town’s request 

for proposal (Exhibit A) for engineering services to improve the Town’s water distribution system.  Four 

engineering firms presented proposals; Willis Engineers, US Infrastructure of Carolina, Pease Engineering and 

Architecture, and Diamond Engineering. 

 

Mr. Chuck Willis presented the proposal from Willis Engineers.   

 

Mr. Bob Cook and Ms. Bonnie Fisher presented the proposal from US Infrastructure of Carolina. 

 

Mr. Don Garbrick and Mr. Rob Bernard presented the proposal from Pease Engineering. 

 

Mr. Johnny Denton and Ms. Kim Fortner presented the proposal from Diamond Engineering. 

 

Each presenter addresses a list of questions that had previously been sent to them from the Town of Dallas.  

 

After each firm made their presentation, the Board of Aldermen reviewed the information presented.  Mr. 

Friday made a motion to award the project to Diamond Engineering, seconded by Mr. Huggins, and carried 

unanimously. 

 

Mr. Huggins made a motion to adjourn, seconded by Mr. Friday, and carried unanimously.  (8:26) 

 

 

 

 

 

 

____________________      _______________________ 

Rick Coleman, Mayor      Maria Stroupe, Town Clerk 
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